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“Barry and staff extend warm
wishes to family, friends and

customers.
Have a Merry Christmas and a

Happy New Year!”
132 McWilliam Rd,

Central Onslow, NS  B6L 5H6
Ph: (902) 897-6620
Fax: (902) 893-7234

902-897-6620

www.parkerstore.ca

MEMBER
BENEFITS

ADVOCACY
We work to inform, 

educate and advocate on your behalf. 
The Chamber takes a stand on local, 

regional and national issues
that affect local business

NETWORKING
Get noticed! Build and 

strengthen your business 
network by attending 

some of our 50 plus events 
annually.

DISCOUNTS
Save when choosing
products and services

from Chamber partners
and participating in our 

Member-to-Member
program 

VISIBILITY
Stand out and get noticed 

as an active member of your 
community with increased 

exposure through our 
publications, online 

directory, e-newsletter 
and social media

 

GROWTH
Get a competitive edge 
with exclusive quality 

training opportunities and 
business resources, member 

referrals, Certifi cates of 
Origin and sponsorship 

opportunities.

CREDIBILITY
Your reputation matters! 
Chamber membership is 
respected by the commu-
nity. An investment in the 

Chamber is an investment in 
your business.

Season’s Greetings from the 430 members of the

your local voice for business for 
127 years

QUALITY BUILT MINI BARNS

Siding&Roofing

Wishing you and yours a very 
Merry Christmas & Happy New Year. 

It has been a pleasure to serve you
and we look forward to 

seeing you in 2018!”

Furniture & Gifts
and all your 

Bass Fishing Supplies
Bass River, N.S. B0M 1B0

PH: 902-647-2210
FAX: 902-647-2411

The leader in 
Lasting Quality . . . Since 1860

66 Main St., Bible Hill 
carpro@eastlink.ca

902-843-9700

Warm Wishes for a very Merry Christmas.
Have a safe and Happy New Year. 

We look forward to serving you in 2018.

The steeple on the Parrsboro United Baptist Church was beyond
repair and the cost of replacing was prohibitive. It was decided to

remove the steeple and build a shorter one over the bell tower.
Hubtown Crane from Truro was chosen to remove and replace.

(Cathy Milligan Photo)

A shorter new tower sits atop the bell tower at the Parrsboro
United Baptist Church and the old one is on the flatbed awaiting

removal from the site. (Lawrence R. Nicoll Photo)

The spirit of Christmas is alive ‘n well at Parrsboro in the Nicoll House. A night time view attracts many people to look at Lawrence and
Carol’s work.  (Lawrence R. Nicoll Photo)

After dropping off a supply of new presents, the reindeer are set
to take off. Every year Lawrence changes things, which appears
to draw many cars that stop to look. (Lawrence R. Nicoll Photo)

Hours of work went into creating this masterpiece. As two grown
kids, Lawrence and Carol enjoy every moment taken to decorate the
interior of their house hoping it helps to grow the spirit of love and

Happiness throughout the season. (Lawrence R. Nicoll Photo)

We Hope You Enjoy your


